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Upcoming Dates

Lacrosse Presentations in Aud.
Kearney Parent Info Session @ 6pm
Nov 2nd Vision Screening for Gr. 5 students

Nov 3rd Varsity Blues Hockey Game

Folk Dance Practice Begins @ 11:30am
Code Maobile Sessions for Girls in Aud.
Plnk Day

Parent-Teacher Interviews

PA Day & Parent-Teacher Interviews
Parent Council Meeting @ 6pm

Photo Retake Day

Sharing Assemblies

November 2017

Flease rememicer that
Corvette JPS s a MUT-FREE
huilding. Please do not send
4y Pt prooucts with gour

child tz schaal. Thank you!

Please follow us at:
@TDSB_Corvette

School Website Address

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/corvette

We have a vibrant number of volunteers who support student Iear‘ning. Speciol thanks are sent to our
many new and returning volunteers who have gone through the process to Provide a criminal background
check. IF you are interested in volunteering or getting involved with our School Council, please contact the

school at 416-396-6I80O. Mrs. Peaa,
a volunteer at Corvette JPS. We are
looking For volunteers for-

® The shack progrom

° Keading with our Grade | students
® French language volunteers

e And more..

School Hours:

Please make sure your child is on-time
For school every day. Our school entry
times are:

8:4Gam & 1226pm For arades -G
9:00am. & 12:26pm. Lor Kinder‘ﬂari'eh

It is importont that your chid is here 5
minutes before the school entry times.

Parent-Teacher Interviews:

On the evening of Thursday, November
I& and the morning of Friday,
November 7 wil be Parent-Teacher
Interviews. This is an oPPor+uni+y to
connect with your chid's teacher to
learn about their progress this year.
Please check backpacks For Interview

will be able to Provicle you with all the hecessary inFormation to become

Corvette School Council
Community Corner

Hello Corvette families, welcome to the Corvette Community Corner!

I'm excited to be a part of this year's parent council and look forward
to working with a wonderful group of concerned parents who are deeply
interested in improving the lives of all students at the school.

The Parent Council meets on the 3™ Monday of every month (child
minding is provided). You have a voice on the council and we encourage you
to attend the meeting and engage in the discussions and decision-making
process of your school. | would suggest you bookmark the Corvetie school
website hitp.//schoolweb.tdsb.on.calcorvette! which links to the Parent
Council page and all the planned activities for this school year. Please refer
to the website often to keep abreast current and upcoming activities.

The goal of the council this year is to represent parent's views,
opinions and ideas to the school administration. It is vitally important for us
to receive constructive feedback from the general parent population.

While it may not always be possible for you to attend meetings or
volunteer we want you to know that you have a say and we encourage you to
participate and or contribute in anyway you can. Please feel free to getin
touch and let us know areas you feel the school council should look into,

The council can be reached at corvetteschoolcouncil@gmail.com.

Our next council meeting will be on Monday November 20™ at 6:00 PM.
Child-minding will be provided!

Times and Report Cards. Report Cards wil be coming home on Tue;day, November 14, 2017.

Photo Re-Take Dayz

Retake pictures wil be taken on Tuesday, November 2ist. & your chid was dbsent on our First picture day, they can get their

individual photo taken this day.

Uniform Reminders

Please ensure that your child is adhering to the dress code now that we are in the third month of school. Bottoms (pants,
skirts, etc.) must be grey! Tops must be white, blue or pink Corvette shirts!Thank you for your co-operation!



Corvette Parent

Council Used Book

&

Uniform Sale

Families, do you have books gathering dust that were once enjoyed?
How about gently used uniforms that once fitted perfectly?
Well your school can use them!!!

For the next 2 fridays we will be collecting books and uniforms

for our first annual used book and gently worn uniform sale.

Please send your gently used books and too small uniforms the following Fridays:
November 3rd
November 10th

On Thursday, November 16th at 6:00 PM, we will be having a sale to raise funds for various
school projects.




